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3 June 2020 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
As the summer term continues I hope you are enjoying the lovely weather. 
As is normal at this time of year the onset of summer usually means that 
preparations for our Sports Day are in full swing.  The children would be spending 
time preparing for the events and looking forward to the day. But in these 
difficult times we will not be able to have our usual format. But not to worry, 
AMPS is holding a virtual Sports Day! 
 

The virtual event, the first in AMPS history, will take place on Friday 12th 
June.  
 
Just as usual, Sports Day will be split. There will be events for P1- P3 and then 
separate events for P4-P7. 
 
I have created a number of fun sporting events that will allow the children to 
compete in different ways. Starting on Monday 8th June the events will be 
uploaded to the website. You will see a few familiar faces demonstrating what 
each event entails.  
 
The children will have Monday 8th to Thursday 11th to practice each event and 
then on Friday they will don their ‘game faces’ and compete in the first AMPS 
virtual Sports Day. If parents can take photos or videos on Friday of the events, it 
would be fantastic to see how you get on.  
 
Please send photos and videos to: 

p2@andrewsmps.com 
 

Please state in the email if you give permission for your child to be featured on 
the website/Twitter. 
 
It would be great to see parents getting involved in the different events too. I 
really hope you enjoy our virtual take on sports day and I can’t wait to see the 
photographs and videos.  
 
Mrs Sims  
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